
Schedule 4 to the Minutes of the 
Public Hearing meeting of 
Richmond City Council held on 
Monday, January 18, 2021. 

From: mtlaffll <fqr5199@icloud.com> 
Sent: January 12, 20214:11 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@richmond.ca> 
Subject: Notice of public hearing about 9300 and 9320 road 
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City of Richmond Security Warning: This email was sent from an external source outside the City. Please 
do not click or open attachments unless you recognize the source of this email and the content is safe. 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

My name is Huang Wen Zheng. I have received a letter from Richmond City Hall ,about 9300 and 9320 
Cambie Road. My address is 195-4133 Stolberg St. The development of a five storey multi-family 
apartment is facing my unit. Because my unit is ground level and only sees sunlight from the west side. 
The project is just on my unit's west side. I have two questions: how far is the development project from 
my windows as I am concerned that the project will be too tall and will block the sunlight. That is a big 
problem, I hope the development project won't be too tall, maybe four stories is better. I want get 
further information from you. Thanks! 
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